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NSX RELEASE                  21 SEPTEMBER 2022 

 

NSX DELISTING UPDATE 
 
Australia Sunny Glass Group Limited (ASGG or Company) (NSX: AG1) refers to its announcement 
dated 15 September 2022 and advises that the removal of the Company from the Official List of NSX 
will be placed on hold.  
 
Following consultation with NSX, the Company will remain listed on the NSX while it works to satisfy 
the admission requirements of the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX). The Company will keep 
shareholders and investors fully informed of further developments as they occur and intends to provide 
a progress update on its ASX admission application next week.  
 
The Company’s securities will remain in voluntary suspension in accordance with the NSX listing rules.   
 
For corporate queries, please contact the Company Secretary, Natalie Teo, on +61 8 6389 2688 or by 
email at natalie.teo@anthonyho.com.au between 9.00am and 5.00pm (WST), Monday to Friday. For 
other questions, please consult your legal, financial or other professional adviser.  
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